To: Forward Planning
Subject: Concerns Regarding the Edgware Policy in Barnet Local Plan Main Modifications
Date: 18 June 2024 13:36:39

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

| ** Warning External Email **

Represent
| am writing to express my concerns regarding the Edgware Policy in the proposed

Main Modifications to the Barnet Local Plan.

| and my family have lived in Edgware for over a decade and are regular users of the
amenities that Edgware offers, including parking, shopping, healthcare, local GP, library,
and green spaces — to name just a few.

| was not given written notice from Barnet Council about the Local Plan, which in light
of its potentially huge impact on Edgware in multiple ways suggests that the Council is
either disinterested in local resident views or is actively avoiding confronting them.

As awareness of the Local Plan has grown, it has been uniformly criticized by everyone
with whom | have discussed it. It is a complicated proposal with far reaching impact
that will have effects for generations — nearly all negative. | do not feel that there has
been anything like enough consultation in connection with this plan.

| support Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community Association and ask
that their submissions be considered as reflecting my own concerns.

Yours sincerely

lan Myers
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